

FRUITA 8/9 SCHOOL

2019-20

New Student Registration Fruita 8/9 2019-20

Parents and their students who are not currently attending one of our feeder schools (Redlands Middle, Fruita 8/9, Fruita Middle, etc.) during the 2018-19 school year are invited to attend our new student registration meeting. If you have questions, please contact our registrar, Lori Fairfield at 970-254-6720 and press 2.

Meeting Information:

Wednesday, February 27, 2019

Fruita 8/9 School Cafeteria, 1835 J Rd, Fruita

4:00 pm

Please bring the following to the meeting:

- Proof of Address
- Child's Birth Certificate
- Immunization Records
- Your Student

Please come to the new student registration meeting to enroll for the 2019-20 school year. We will present school and class information, and students will choose their academic and elective classes.

Welcome Future Wildcats!



Please visit fruita89.d51schools.org under the "Departments" tab and then select "Counseling" to find the full registration packet and to preview the course planning guide. Bringing the completed registration packet, a copy of your child's birth certificate, and a copy of their immunization records to the meeting will be helpful to you.